
SPECIAL WATER COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 19, 2000 

7:00 P.M. 

 

Meeting held at the Water Department office, 540 Main Street, West Townsend. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  David Dunbar and Robert Moorehouse.  Samuel Briguglio was 

                                         absent. 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:      Supt. Paul Rafuse, Jean Dinon, Clerk, Brett King, Rick 

                                        Patenaude and Pauline Patenaude. 

 

Chairman Dunbar opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. to open bids for water main extension 

on Old Meetinghouse Road. 

 

Supt. Rafuse announced that acceptance of bids is now closed at 7:00 p.m.  It has been 

advertised in local publication for two weeks and central registry. 

 

1st – Dracut Sewer Service, bid bond included, total bid $54,411.00. 

 

2nd – Newport Construction Corporation, bid bond included, total bid $93,963.00. 

 

3rd – Powell Stone and Gravel Company Incorporated, bid bond included, total bid 

$75,777.00. 

 

4th – N. Cibotti Incorporated, bid bond included, total bid $68,907.15. 

 

Supt. Rafuse said that the bid will be announced within 22 days. 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jean R. Dinon, Clerk 


